Chesterfield Planning Board, Public Notice

The Chesterfield Planning Board will be holding a Public Hearing for public comment on
Monday, March 11th, 2024 at 7:00 p.m. at the Chesterfield Community Center,
located at 400 Main Road, Chesterfield.

The Chesterfield Planning Board will be seeking public comments on the proposed
amendment pertaining to the expansion of the wireless communications overlay district.

ARTICLE:

To see if the town will vote to amend the zoning by-law 4.2 Wireless Communications
Overlay

District Section4.261b. No wireless communications facility shall be located within 200
feet of an existing residential building or within 750 feet of the district designated as a

Town Center (TC) on the Chesterfield Zoning Map.

The PROPOSED AMMENDMENT:

Would add this phrase to the end of the sentence: or within750 feet of the district
designated as Chesterfield Center Historic District by the National Park Service.
Service, or take any other action relative thereto.

Also see posting on the Chesterfield town website.

A copy can also be seen at town Clerks office.

Submitted Chesterfield Planning Board.




